
 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

Dear NBCC Family, 

In light of the current Covid-19 pandemic and at the strong recommendations of the Governor of 

Connecticut, NBCC will be moving our Sunday morning service to a Livestream platform only. This will 

start immediately this Sunday, March 22nd through Sunday, April 26th unless there is a change in 

circumstances. We will surely keep you informed. 

We will have our worship team playing live followed by the preaching of the Word of God! There will be 

one service at 11:00 a.m. only. The entire service should not be longer than one hour. 

Connecting with Livestream: The best way to connect with our Livestream is by visiting our web page at 

www.nbccsite.org. Click on one of the Livestream links. 

You can also download our “NBCC App” through the App Store on your smart phone and you can click 

“messages” at the bottom of the App and then click “Livestream”. 

After the service the audio message will be available on both the NBCC App and on the NBCC website.  

Giving: I would also like to encourage everyone to continue being faithful in honoring the Lord with your 

finances. The three best ways to give are through the NBCC App, or by texting “NBCCDarien” to 77977, or on 

the NBCC website by clicking “GIVE” at the top of the Home Page. 

If you typically give by check or cash you can still mail in your support, however we encourage you to 

consider the convenient online giving options. If you need help with this you can call the NBCC office and 

someone can assist you. We want to thank everyone in advance for your continued financial support! 

Renovations: We will postpone raising funds for our final phase of renovation until things have stabilized. 

Staying Connected: We will still receive prayer requests via the NBCC App. Please try to stay connected with 

your Life Group community. Our office will also be open Tuesday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

If there is any way we can serve you please reach out to us at 203-655-7194. 

This surely is not a time for fear and panic but instead it is a time for faith and wisdom. Let us all lean into the 

Living God during this unprecedented time! Our God is with us and we will prevail! 

We will keep you posted with updates or changes via Social Media or by the NBCC App notifications.   

 

Much love, Pastors Rob and Gayle  
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